
 
 
 
 

 

29 October 2014 
 
 
Alex Grob 
Chief Biomedical Engineer 
MECA 
5018 Ashland Way 
Franklin, WI 53132 
 
 
Dear Alex: 
 
Congratulations! This letter is to formally appoint you to a three-year term as a co-chair of the 
Electrical Safety Committee. The term will end 30 October 2017 and will be eligible for renewal 
at that time. 
 
We know that your participation will significantly benefit the work of this committee.  Your 
expertise and leadership skills will contribute to the strength and balance needed in our 
standards committees and your interest and commitment to the success of the AAMI standards 
program is valued and appreciated.  Our volunteers are our greatest resource.  Thank you! 
 
AAMI’s standards program is the cornerstone of AAMI and is held in high esteem both nationally 
and within the international standards development community.  If you have recommendations 
or questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Carol Herman, Senior Vice President, Standards 
Policy and Programs at cherman@aami.org or at 703-253-8294. 
 
If you have any questions about your new role as chair or in general about the Electrical Safety 
Committee, please contact Hae Choe at hchoe@aami.org or at 703-253-8268. Thank you for 
your contribution to the AAMI Standards Program.  We look forward to working with you in your 
new role! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mary K. Logan, JD, CAE 
President, AAMI 
 


